
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Legal Notice 

 

Addendum 
 

June 22, 2020 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN – The City of Spartanburg is issusing the following addendum. 

 

Proposal No: 1920-06-23-01 
 
 

Please remember due to the COVID-19 concerns we must remain vigilant about social distancing 

practice.  In this season of uncertainty, there is the need to put our employees’ safety first. We practice 

appropriate physical separation (six feet or more) as we go about our work.  Please feel free to email or 

text me.  

 We can open the bids publicly, but  all persons that are attending are required to wear masks, have 

temperatures checked,  sanitized hands  before entering the room , and must sit 6 feet apart.. 

 
 

 

Carl F. Wright,Procurement & Risk Mgr. 

145 West Broad St. 

Spartanburg SC 29304 

Desk (864) 596-2790 

Fax.  (864) 809-1085 

Email cwright@cityofspartanburg.org 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

City of Spartanburg 
Procurement and Property Division 

Post Office Drawer 1749, SC 29304-1749  

Phone (864) 596-2049 - Fax (864) 596-2365 
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